BELLINGHAM PLANNING BOARD BELLINGHAM, MASS.

Meeting of May 21, 1959

Four members of the Board were present: H. Cook, Jr.

R. B. Biron

R. Mowry

J. Scalovino

At this meeting a public hearing was held on the plan submitted by the Eden Construction Co., Inc., of Sharon, Mass., concerning their proposed subdivision of land to be located on Mechanic Street. It was voted not to take any official action on that plan until later.

A plan of land submitted by Joseph & Rose P. Scolavino was signed as one not requiring a public hearing.

A plan of land submitted by Robert Baldiga of Hartford Avenue was signed as one not requiring a public hearing.

A plan of land submitted by H. Cook, Mr. was signed as one not requiring a public hearing.

It was voted not to take any official action on a plan submitted by Dr. John F. Keane of Boston, Mass., until a later date or until he could be present personally.

It was voted to subscribe to the Milford Daily News. Mr. Joseph Scalovino said that he would take care of collecting the papers and bringing them at our meetings.

R. Bernard Biron Clerk

Chairman